October 27-28 Yale's Child
Study Center (csc) held its
annual meeting of the Child
Study Center Associates, the
final event in a series of four
marking the csc’s hundredth
year, in honor of the late
Albert J. Solnit, Mm.D., who
served as csc director from
1966 t01983. 1. (From left)
Barbara F. Nordhaus, m.scC.,
M.S.W.,, assistant clinical pro-
fessor in the csc, and Ruth
Lord. 2. (From left)Joan
Harris, Carol Schaefer, and
Chuck Schaefer.
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Out & about

June 17: A celebration of the DONALD J. COHEN PROFESSOR-
SHIP IN CHILD PSYCHIATRY was held at the Child Study
Center (csc). Cohen, a pioneer in child psychiatry, was
Sterling Professor of Child Psychiatry, Pediatrics and
Psychology, and director of the csc from 1983 until his
death in 2001. More than 200 friends, corporations and
foundations contributed more than $2.7 million to estab-
lish the Cohen Professorship. The first holder of the new
professorship is Associate Professor Matthew W. State,
M.D., PH.D., an expert on the genetics of child psychiatric
disorders and mental retardation. 1. From left: Phyllis M.
Cohen, ED.D., Donald Cohen’s widow and associate clini-
cal professor in the Child Study Center, and Carol Schaefer,
M.s.w., former clinical professor and longtime associate
of the csc. 2. From
left: Judit Ungar, presi-
dent of the Tourette
Syndrome Association
(TsA), Thomas Israel, a
1966 alumnus of Yale
College, State and Sue
Levi-Pearl, TSA vice
president for medical
and scientific programs.
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